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Dear Parents,

Welcome back. We will be continuing our whole school topic: What makes our world wonderful?  I am really impressed by the resources some of the children have brought in from home. Please name anything that you are happy for your child to bring in. On the attached sheet you will find information on what will be studied within the individual subjects. These do change from time to time to fit with the interests of the children and local/national issues that arise.
Labelled PE Kits should be available in school for the whole term and kept on the child’s peg. Please check that your child’s school plimsolls/trainers still fit comfortably. PE is usually on a Monday and Wednesday.
Please read the weekly newsletter for forthcoming events and dates. 

Homework will continue in the same format as last term:

On Friday children will receive:

· A spelling list. They will need to learn this continuously throughout the week. They need to write out their spellings five times using the Look, Cover, Write, Check strategy. This method helps build up their spelling knowledge – it cannot be done in one evening.
· A mental maths practice – times tables or other maths strategies. Please encourage them to repeat this regularly – This keeps their strategies and number facts fresh in their minds.

· ‘Answers on a postcard’ homework. These are challenges to find out, investigate, collaborate or discuss things related to work in class. Brief notes or short sentences can be written to allow your child to feedback in the next lesson. This will be beneficial in developing mastery of subjects. I would ask that the presentation is of a high standard as they are regularly used on displays.
In the event that ‘Answers on a postcard’ is not linked to our English or Maths unit, additional homework will be set.

Reading is important to the success of your child’s progress. All children in Class Tamar need to read every day. Please record their progress with an adult’s signature in their reading records. Reading records will be checked regularly.  Every book the children read will be part of our class book quest, the children will need to complete a book review.
Any additional homework will be given a clear due-in date.
Should you have any concerns about your child’s time in school please do not hesitate to contact the school and make an appointment to see myself or Mrs Norton when we can give the matter our full attention.  Working together helps us all in our roles whether teacher, parent, carer or pupil.

Regular attendance is vital to your child’s education; it is closely monitored and referred to Educational Welfare if necessary.

Yours faithfully,   
Richard Wilde
